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Confidential

December 21, 2010
David Haeg

P.O. Box 123
Soldotna, AK 99669

Dear Mr. Haeg,
As requested by your phone call, I am writing this letter to inform you that I have not
been successful in finding a letter from your wife in the commission’s files. Because I

have not been able to recover a letter, I am unable to confirm that the commission
received this letter at any time. I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

Respectfully,
M"‘%”eﬂe’wd

Traci Moran
Administrative Assistant




